September 2021

Have you heard of High School High Tech?

High School High Tech (HSHT) is a group that tours the local area, highlighting the
opportunities that are available in our community. We host guest speakers who help you
learn how to develop those soft skills necessary for having successful college and
career experiences. The group connects students with people and opportunities in our
community to encourage learning about opportunities and strategies that can help
students be successful in education and employment areas.

Vocational Rehabilitation helps people in our area find resources to help with
post-graduation plans: college, technical school, employment. By giving your
information to GVRA (Georgia Vocational Rehabilitation Agency), they can help you find
and navigate through the many opportunities that may be available to you.

Ouir first field trip is going to be to the College of Coastal Georgia (right across the

street!) on Friday, October 15, 2021. We will leave the school at approximately 8:30 am
and return to BHS at approximately 10:30 am. There is no cost for this field trip.

What do you need to do?

If you are interested...

Fill out the  Vocational Rehabilitation Form
Glynn County Field Trip Permission Form
SSA Form (for the teachers in your classes)
Special Permission Press Release

**Make sure all forms are filled out completely**

Return them to Michelle Pitchford (Room 1528) or front office.

Questions? Call Michelle Pitchford at (912) 267-4100 ext 6209



